
Non-Public Student Transportation Request Form
In order to obtain transportation for their children, parents must file requests with the district in which
they live. These requests must be mailed by April 1st of the preceding school year or within 30 days of

moving to the district.

Requests for Non-Public school transportation must be mailed to:

Hannibal Central School District

ATTN: Transportation Dept

928 Cayuga Street

Hannibal, New York 13074


